
 

 
 
Event name: Gawler 
Time Message Issued: 12:15 
Date Message Issued: 05/10/2016 
 

 
 
 
 

FLOOD WATCH AND ACT MESSAGE 
 
 
The State Emergency Service advises that flooding in the Gawler River area is stabilising. Although 
flood waters are no longer rising, significant amounts of water are still present which may threaten 
the safety of you and your family. 
 
Continue to follow your Emergency Flood Plan. The situation is constantly changing and you should 
closely monitor conditions. Be aware that floodwaters may still rise and are likely to be fast moving.  
 
You should never walk, ride or drive through floodwater or allow children to play in or near 
floodwater.  
 
To view current warnings go to the Alert SA website at www.alert.sa.gov.au  
 
For SES assistance during a flood phone 132 500. If the matter is life threatening call triple zero. 
 
Monitor local conditions and listen to ABC radio for updates. 
 
For what to do in a flood check the SES website at www.ses.sa.gov.au  
 
 


